
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Request 
 
I am writing to request, under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the following: 
 
The number of sexual health clinics closed in your local authority since 2018.  
 
 
 
Response 
 
Please see below completed table, as per your request. 
 
Please note that no formal decisions have been made to specifically reduce the number of sites operating in the 
borough and that any closures were made on a case-by-case basis or for operational reasons e.g. COVID-19. 

 

  2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 2023 

Sexual Health Clinics Closed  0  0  5  1  0  0 

  
 

 


